Iowa Racquetball Association
Executive Board Meeting 4-13-15, 2015 8:45 – 10:00

In attendance: Rob Paulsen, Don McCormick, Josh Paul, Susan Acoymo

· Fundraising update
· Don introduced the GoFundMe fundraising effort and reminded board members of the vote taken at the previous meeting to split up the funds equally among the participants rather than use the money for things like team apparel, team dinners, etc. 
· The board discussed setting a limit to the amount any family can get from the fundraising effort. 
· A motion was proposed and passed to limit the amount a family can get to $1,200 to defray the costs of each participant traveling to and staying in Stockton.
· The board agreed to set June 1 as the registration date to determine eligibility, and that if a registrant cancels, the funds are to be split equally among the remaining participants.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]In the event that the fundraising efforts exceed the maximum of $1,200 per participating family, the board agreed that the remaining funds should be dedicated to participants of the following year’s Junior Nationals.
· Don said he would make sure all families were aware of the requirements, including those details in the IRA Newsletter.  

· Board positions
· Rob reported he has received interest from Dan Horner, Andy Pearson, Becky Gleason and Mike Gleason.
· The board discussed the importance of ensuring that the board represented the broad demographics of players in Iowa that.  For example, we should take care not to fill the board primarily with parents of junior players, or those based in central Iowa.
· The board was encouraged to contact anyone we know who might be interested in a position on the board and make sure to keep the mix diverse.
· Josh recommended Joe Glovsky, and John Sackfield. Don recommended Jeff Burbank.
· Rob reported that he would present revised bylaws at the May meeting.
· The board discussed the strategy of adding board members in accordance with the new bylaws.

· Downtown Showdown
· Don reported that there were several options we could offer our membership to vote on for this event.  The board decided to present two options: May 30 or June 6.
· The board agreed this even can, in fact, be positioned as an IRA event.
· Susan offered to consult as needed with the tournament director Dan Horner, assisted by Jean Harbeck.

· Bid to host Junior Nationals
· Rob offered to speak to Pam about what it would cost to hold this event at Oakmoor again in 2016
· Rob also offered to bring up the idea of selling concessions at the event in the vein of a dollar figure we could use in the proposal

· Support for Don’s Coaching
· In March, Don had asked the board to consider supporting his coaching activities by offsetting the cost of his YMCA membership.  Rob reported that a decision has not been reached.
